
 Social Media and Website Permission Form 

Dear Parent/Guardian,                                                                                                                 

Re: Social Media & Website Permission 

 

Due to the current change of technology in our world we are finding that we are sharing stories about our school on our 

social media sites more than we have had in the past. Therefore, we are writing to you to advise you of the following. 

 

We use our social media sites (Twitter, Facebook and Instagram) to advertise our school in different ways including up and 

coming events, notifications of meetings, themed days etc and therefore we will use photographs of our children and staff.  

We also use them to promote our work in school. Such photographs are only used where permission has been granted, and 

our linked organisations such as Shaw Education Trust, Seabridge Radio, Seabridge PTA and KNSTE SCITT may also use 

the photographs as per the permissions below. 

 

Due to the large amount of interviews that have been taking place on our Radio Station we also have Twitter, Facebook and 

Instagram accounts so that we can advertise the interviews and promote it.   

  

As part of our partnership with families, we are asking for your assistance by doing the following as we work together with 

our pupils to use the technology appropriately which, therefore, promotes a safe learning environment: 

  

We would ask that you take the opportunity to have a conversation with your child about the advantages, 

disadvantages and dangers of social media especially when sharing photos and videos.  Please note that the 

minimum age to open up an account for the majority of the social media sites is 13 years of age. 

  

In order for the school to be up to date with safeguarding and e-safety regulations we would be grateful if you would 

complete the form below and return it to us. Seabridge Primary School, as part of the Shaw Education Trust, is committed to 

processing information in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). The personal data collected 

will be held securely and only used for the purposes stated. 

 

Please note that you can contact the school and withdraw your consent at any time in which case any data will not be used 

in future releases but may continue to appear in material already in circulation.  

  

Thank you for your support and assistance. 

  

Mrs. S. Mitchell                                     Mrs. J. Harrison 

Executive Head Teacher                     Head of School 

 

 Photo and first name 

I give my permission for my child's first name and/or photograph to be published on Seabridge Primary School's social media accounts, including those associated 

with school (Shaw Education Trust, Seabridge Radio, Seabridge PTA and KNSTE SCITT) 

 

 Photo and first name 

I do not give my permission for my child's first name and/or photograph to be published on Seabridge Primary School's social media accounts, including those 

associated with school (Shaw Education Trust, Seabridge Radio, Seabridge PTA and KNSTE SCITT) 



 

 Photo only 

I give my permission for my child's photograph to be published on Seabridge Primary School's social media accounts, including those associated with school 

(Shaw Education Trust, Seabridge Radio, Seabridge PTA and KNSTE SCITT)  

 

 Photo only 

I do not give my permission for my child's photograph to be published on Seabridge Primary School's social media accounts, including those associated with 

school (Shaw Education Trust, Seabridge Radio, Seabridge PTA and KNSTE SCITT) 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


